

SENATOR BONACIC ATTENDS SULLIVAN COUNTY PARTNERSHIP FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT'S 21ST ANNIVERSARY MEETING AND CELEBRATION

JOHN J. BONACIC October 9, 2015



Senator Bonacic was pleased to attend and speak at the Sullivan County Partnership for Economic Development's 21st Anniversary Annual Meeting and Celebration at The Sullivan Hotel in Rock Hill. Dr. Gerard Galarneau, CEO of the Catskill Medical Center was honored with the Walter A. Rhulen Award. Roberta Byron-Lockwood, President of the Sullivan County Visitors Association, and Cathy Paty, President of the Sullivan County Chamber of Commerce were both presented with the Distinguished Service Award. Senator Bonacic

presented all three award recipients with certificates recognizing them for their outstanding contributions to their communities.

Senator Bonacic is pictured with Sullivan County Chamber of Commerce President, Cathy Paty.